
Twelfth meeting of the Standing Committee on Finance

Report back agenda item 4: Consideration of the long-
term finance issues referred to in decision 3/CP.19,

paragraph 12

• The SCF agreed to prepare the inputs inter-sessionally, once the draft 
programme is published on the UNFCCC website. 

• The SCF also agreed that Mr. Randy Caruso, Mr. Paul Oquist and Mr. 
Richard Sherman will lead the preparation of inputs to the in-session 
workshop and share the prepared inputs with the SCF by Monday 2 May 
2016 on a non-objection basis.



Twelfth meeting of the Standing Committee on Finance

Written inputs received from Mr. Richard Sherman

• We are not designing the workshop agenda as the SCF. This can be done as the Parties 
process separately. We should avoid discussions on substance that are being addressed 
elsewhere.

• The SCF focus should be on the type of input that the SCF can make to the in-session 
workshop in May and how the SCF can make a structured input in relation to a) the high 
level ministerial meeting and b) relevant matters related to the LTF themes that can guide 
the COP decision making process on the LTF matters- this could be taken up in the report 
of the SCF to the COP, and may also include a suggestion on LTF themes for the upcoming 
cycle (2017-2019) possibly aligned with the 2017 SCF work programme.

• The SCF mandates its Co-Chairs to present to the LTF May in-session work a) agreed 
outcomes for its work in 2015/2016 in relation to the LTF themes, and b) provide an update 
of its work programme for 2016 that is of relevance to the LTF process. While this is not a 
consultative process, the SCF may wish to flag, if appropriate any challenges it is facing in 
relation to LTF themes and the work of the BA and MRV of support.

• The SCF` agrees to discuss potential LTF 2017-2019 themes at its final meeting in 2016.


